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Educational Excellence

RUSD Continues Distance Learning

Rocklin Unified School District <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com> Sun, Aug 23, 2020 at 2:59 PM
Reply-To: Rocklin Unified School District <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>

August 23, 2020

Since my last email about delaying our schools reopening, Placer County Public Health (PCPH) clarified that they had
discussed the risks of reopening without adequate testing in place, but did not issue a mandate. | took seriously the risk
they raised, but | realize this back and forth is confusing and | apologize for any misunderstanding this has caused.

Bottom line: Having access to timely COVID-19 testing and results is essential to limiting the spread of COVID-19 and
keeping schools open. Until we are able to meet these safety precautions, we will remain in distance learning for the time
being. We are also working with PCPH to increase testing for schools. | will let you know as soon as we have information
to share. We will continue to communicate updates to families via email.

Sincerely,

Roger Stock
Superintendent

Rocklin Unified School District

Rocklin Unified School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Rocklin Unified School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link
and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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